
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/25/2020 3:18:13 AM

First name: Doug

Last name: Pickett

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Under no circumstances should the Forest Service allow E-Bikes on public trails.  These are

motorcycles and should fall under the established guide lines for such off road vehicles.  The Forest Service and,

more importantly, emergency response teams like Search and Rescue are not prepared for the onslaught of

casualties caused by unskilled E-Bikers riding on trails in which they do not have the skills necessary.  Future

trail users will see this decision as a failure on behalf of the Forest Service.


